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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

OCTOBER 

23-24th   5/6 Camp Sydney 

25th   Book Club Due  

 

 

NOVEMBER 

14th   Power FM 

15th   Assembly  

 

 

DECEMBER 

5th      Year 6  Farewell 

6th      Assembly  

13th    Presentation Day 

16th    Reward Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents,  

This week sees our Year 5/6 heading off to Sydney for an overnight stay. 
The students will be participating in a variety of activities in and around the 
Botanical Gardens, The Art Gallery, The Rocks, The Opera House and 
Taronga Zoo. 

If your child is one of these students, please see the notes that have come 
home as they include important information regarding meeting places and 
times, meal requirements for the first day and emergency contact details. We 
know however the children will have a great time. For updates while they are 
away you can refer to the schools Facebook Page. 

Whilst I am discussing the Facebook Page, please do not use Facebook 
Messenger to report absences. Please report all absences via either, email 
(direct to the school's email address), by phone or by note. If you require an-
other absence booklet, please see the office. Please remember that  
absences must be reported within 7 days. 

Last week we had our first P&C meeting for the term. The P&C are always 
looking for volunteers for both canteen and for the Friday night Pub Raffle. If 
you can help out in any way, please contact the school for more information. 

Finally, I will sign off with a few photos of Year 3/4 enjoying a writing session 
down at the waterfront and Year 2/3 enjoying a creative arts lesson. 

Have a great week! 

Regards, 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 
 

BOOK CLUB 
Book club due back on the 25th October.  
 
P & C NEWS 
CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:   
Wednesday October 23rd:Rachael, Kristi & Kylie 
Monday October 28th:Rachael, Kristi & Nat W 
 

 

Helpers are needed for our school weekly pub raffle. With the takings from 
this raffle the school has been able to buy IPads and reading resources. If 
you’d like to help the P & C just let Mrs Miller in the office know. 
 



BOAT AWARDS 
    
KB— Jaici & Xaviar 

1B—  Ella & Braxton 

                  2/3—Isabel & Olivia 

                  3/4—Indee & Aisha 

                  5/6—Arana & Sam 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week  
a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  
 

           BIRTHDAYS 
 

           Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

Madison in Year 3 who turns on Friday. 

Riley in Year 4 who turns 10 on Saturday. 

Taj in Year 3 who is 9 on Sunday. 

KINDER 

Michael—beginning to have a go at most tasks. 

Patrick — settling in and making friends at his new school. 

Jessie —being a superstar golfer. 

Airlie— being an amazing friend to our new students. 

Xaviar—trying hard with his sounds and writing. 

Sarah—a massive improvement in her reading. 

2/3 

Leylani —showing greater involvement during classroom 
discussion. 

William—displaying greater independence during learning 
time. 

Chris —participation during class number talks. 

Isabel —consistent care and effort displayed in all tasks. 

Mikaela—excellent progress when problem solving. 

Zachery—displaying improved writing. 

1B 

Jordan —enthusiastic participation in number talks. 

Ella —demonstrating leadership on a daily basis. 

Eli—trying his best in all class activities. 

Jake—working independently and conscientiously in class. 

Evie—always demonstrating a responsible attitude in Year 1. 

Lukas—being a respectful class member at all times. 

3/4 

Asher—working hard towards goals in mathematics.  

Michael—sharing kindness and empathy to others. 

Heidi—always being cooperative student. 

Abbie—great peer leadership in the classroom. 

Jack—expressing great ideas in persuasive writing. 

Clark—improved efforts in writing. 

5/6 

Cody—working hard during maths lessons. 

Ryan—helping out with jobs! 

Bailey—always respecting his peers. 

Ariana— fantastic effort to improve in all areas! 

Isaiah—challenging himself to get quicker at time tables. 

Sophie B— Fantastic effort making weather station instru-
ments. 

3/4 Writing session on the foreshore of Greenwell Point 

 

2/3 experimenting with prime 

colours 


